
 

Unfortunately, if I moved school districts, my 
school email would be deleted. That’s the email I 
made this account on. I’ve been emailing my 
principal to see if there’s a way for me to keep 
the school email but have it deleted from the 
school’s database, but he hasn’t agreed.

So, there’s something I want to tell all my 
followers. About a month ago, I auditioned for a 
spot in the general arts school, Lincoln Park. If I did 
make it into this school, I would have to leave my 
current school district.



The semi-good news is, I don’t even know if I 
got into Lincoln Park yet, so I could be panicking 
over nothing, but I just wanted to tell everyone. 
If I do have to delete this account, I’ll make a 
second one with my home email and I’ll 
(hopefully) make a final post about it to tell 
everyone.

Thanks for reading all of this because it’s been 
making me worry for about a week and if I do 
get into Lincoln Park, I’ll know by the end of 
May. I’ll keep y’all updated, and thank you all 
again. Bye.




